October 12, 2011

A workshop meeting of the Wareham School Committee was held on Wednesday, October 12,
2011 at 5:30 p.m. in the Wareham Middle School Library. Members present were Geoff Swett,
Kenny Fontes, Cliff Sylvia, and Rhonda Veugen as well as Superintendent, Dr. Rabinovitch.

MCAS Discussion with Principals

Present were Principals Seamans, Panarese, Gilmore, and Palladino, Clinical Coordinator
Miranda, Director of Student Services, Mr. Louzan, Director of Curriculum, Mrs. Rotella,
and Director of Operations/Finance Ms. Miranda.

The workshop’s purpose was for principals and committee members to discuss our latest
MCAS scores and the state of education within the public schools. Everyone was asked
what they would do with more resources. The consensus from most administrators was
that more learning time was needed as well as additional staff and materials.

The workshop ended at 6:5

-

¢

Respectfully submiﬁg:’:' ‘

NOV 2 2 2011




